
LONG BEACH COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 
Contracts Management Department, G-4 

4901 East Carson Street, Long Beach, CA  90808 
Office  (562) 938-4843    Email: ymermingez@lbcc.edu 

 ____________________________________________________ 
 
 
Date:  January 18, 2022     
 
To:  All Bidders 
      
From:  Yvonne Mermingez, Contracts Technician   

 
Subject: Notice of Intent to Award Public Works Contract 

Bid 22-001 Buildings A, D, I Fire Alarm System Upgrades Project 
at the Liberal Arts Campus 

  
 
Please take notice that, pursuant to the Instructions for Bidders issued by the 
District in connection with the above-referenced project, this shall constitute the 
District’s Notice of Intent to Award the Contract for the Project. The District intends 
to award said contract to Reliable Monitoring Services dba RMS Life Safety, as the 
responsible bidder submitting the lowest responsive Bid Proposal.  At a regular 
meeting of the District’s Board of Trustees on January 26, 2022, beginning at 5:30 
p.m., held virtually on Zoom due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, the District’s Board 
of Trustees intends to consider award of the Contract to Reliable Monitoring 
Services dba RMS Life Safety, pursuant to the foregoing. 
 
 
Thank you for your participation. 
 
 


